
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
RESOURCES & INFRASTRUCTURE 

COMMITTEE  
REGULAR MEETING 

 
The Cambria Community Services District 

Resources & Infrastructure Committee Meeting 
scheduled for September 12, 2022 at 2:00 p.m.  

has been cancelled.  A special meeting is now 
scheduled for September 26, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted May 18, 2022 at 4:45 p.m. 


